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Fort Nelson First Nation 

RR1 Mile 295 Alaska Highway 

Fort Nelson, BC  V0C 1R0 

T: 250.774.7257 

F: 250.774.7260 

fortnelsonfirstnation.org 

ALERT RESCIND 

Fontas Area 
May 23, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. 

The Fort Nelson First Nation has been advised that the imminent risk of danger to life and property in your area 

has diminished at this time. 

The Evacuation Alert, issued on May 19, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. is therefore rescinded. 

An Evacuation Alert / Order may need to be reinstated, therefore the process would re- commence. 

For more information contact: Fort Nelson First Nation 250-500-2656 or should the situation change or for up to 

date information please visit our webpage at http://www.fortnelsonfirstnation.org/wildfire-update or our 

Facebook Page at https://www.facebook.com/FortNelsonFirstNation/ 

Sharleen Gale, Chief Councillor 
Fort Nelson First Nation 

http://www.fortnelsonfirstnation.org/wildfire-update
https://www.facebook.com/FortNelsonFirstNation/
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